
  5th Grade News    

March 14, 2025    From Ms. Julie     wk 28 of 36 (5 day) weeks 

 

 

 

Spelling Words!! 

effective​     electric      adjective​  
affection     detective     defective        

neglect        perfect         reject​
select​    break​      brake 

Rome​ ​    roam​       tail 

tale ​ ​     week              weak 

             hear​      here 

 

Yoga Pose of the Week: 
Boat 

 

Word of the Week: 
 

Amazing 

 

 
 

Be sure your student has a water 
bottle daily.   

 

 
Science Fair Progress 
All students should have turned in their 
science board with the display complete for 
the Science Fair Project.   If your student 
has not completed their science fair 
project, they need to turn it in for a 
reduced grade MONDAY after spring 
break. 
 
                               

Important Dates to remember! 

3/17/25-3/21/25-Spring Break!! 

3/26/25-Early Release Wednesday 

3/27/25-Science Fair PI Night 

3/31/2025-Teacher Workday-no 

 School 

4/2/2025-FAST Writing Test!! 

4/8/2025- 5th Grade Conferences 

5/23/2025-Summer Camp 

 Registration deadline!!! 

 
 
 
 



 

Current Class Read Aloud: 
We are listening to the read aloud  
The Lion’s Paw by Robb White.  

 
​
 

 
Math Studies 
We are currently studying 
Geometry.  We are classifying 
shapes - triangles and 
quadrilaterals.  We have to measure 
sides, measure angles, and then 
decide what categories the shape 
fits.  Often a shape will fit more than 
one category!  We took a test on 
this today. 
 
 

Art News    
3-5 haven't finished the fjordscape 
yet, but have jumped ahead to 
creating abstract art using lines and 
color gradients as an element of 
design with oil pastel and liquid 
watercolor.   
 
 

Please be sure your child has 
a healthy snack.  (Last 
Wednesday we gave out 13 
snacks in one day.)  There is 
NO FUND for this.  It is 
coming from donations.  
Students find the snacks 
helpful and an important part 
of their day.  Make sure your 
child has a great day every 
day! Send a healthy snack🙂 
 

            
Jump Rope Fun 
This Friday, 3/14/25, we 
enjoyed jumping rope with 
Mark Rothstein. Mr. Mark is a 
fitness specialist, and he 
came to HLA pro bono 
because of his love for Mrs. 
Egan (our former principal). 
 

 


